

Tshwane West (D15) YEAR: 2021



Enquiries: 012 701 0249/ 082 552 1413

## Dear Parents

## SGB Election nominations

The current term of the SGB comes to an end on the 21/04/2021. Due to Covid-19 restrictions, it is not possible to hold face to face meeting for nominations and elections. Interested parents who want to serve in the SGB for the next office/term which starts on the 01/05/2021 must forward their particulars which includes but not limited to

- 1. Names and Surname
- 2. Names of their children and class
- 3. Physical address
- 4. Contact details
- 5. NB Profile and picture

## Meeting in smaller groups will be held as follows

17 April 2021

08:30-10:30 GRADE 8

11:00-13:00 GRADE 9

14:00-16:00 GRADE 10

18 April 2021

08:30-10:30 GRADE 11

11:00-13:00 GRADE 12

- 21 April 2021 Compilation of results
- 22 April 2021 Announcement of results
- 26 April 2021 Meeting of new SGB, old SGB handover

Signature of (School Manager)

P.E. SEHOLE

Signature of (SGB)

SGB